
From: John Maluski [mailto:jtmaluski@hotmail.com]  

Sent: Sunday, April 05, 2015 7:57 PM 
To: Reiley Beth 

Subject: "No" on SB 716  

 
Ms. Reiley 
SB 716 opens farmland to development in Multnormah, Clackamas, and Washington counties. Needless and 
dangerous. Mr. Courtney is my Senator and Mr. Clem is my representative. 
Thank you for forwarding this message. 
 
John T. Maluski 
2186 Chemeketa St. NE 
Salem, OR 97301 
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